
Induction Service of Nathan Burley
at Wem Baptist Church

Greetings from Wem Baptist Church!

Starting on the first of March, we will have a new Pastor, Nathan Burley, joining us 
following the retirement of Colin Jones at the end of February. Nathan has recently moved 
to Wem from Surrey, where he has been serving the Lord.

We will be holding a Welcome/ Induction Service on Saturday March 5th at 2.30 pm. The 
Service will be about an hour long and will be followed by tea and cakes.

If any from your church would like to join us on this occasion, we would love to see you 
and you will be most welcome.

Every blessing,

Elders Jon Berry and David Rowe


